
Brennan, Jean <jean_brennan@fws.gov>

I'm interested in pursuing -- and thought I'd explore your interest as well 

Deanna Spooner <deanna_spooner@fws.gov> Tue, Dec 12, 2017 at 6:55 PM
To: "Brennan, Jean" <jean_brennan@fws.gov>
Cc: "Richard D. Nelson" <Richard_D_Nelson@fws.gov>, "Schlafmann, Debra" <debra_schlafmann@fws.gov>, Karen Murphy
<Karen_A_Murphy@fws.gov>, Kevin Johnson <kevin_m_johnson@fws.gov>, Greg Wathen <Greg.Wathen@tn.gov>, John
Mankowski <John_Mankowski@fws.gov>, Yvette Converse <yvette_converse@fws.gov>, Genevieve Johnson
<gjohnson@usbr.gov>, Ken Elowe-office <ken_elowe@fws.gov>

Aloha Jean,

Yes and yes!

We’re doing a very similar lessons learned study/inside-out evaluation for the PICCC, with one purpose to inform the
broader dialogue about large-scale conservation partnerships, in addition to what has worked well and what hasn’t in our
particular geography. 

Mahalo nui loa for initiating this!

Aloha,

Deanna  

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]


